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Michelle Dodrill

From: Planning - Registry
Subject: FW: SD21A0121 - Sites at 4 and 5 Station Grove, Station Rod, Clondalkin, Co. Dublin

 
 

From: Fionnuala Collins <fcollins@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Tuesday 6 July 2021 15:25 
To: Donal Farrelly <dfarrelly@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>; Planning - Registry <pregistry@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Cc: Suzanne Furlong <suzannefurlong@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>; Laurence Colleran <LCOLLERAN@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: SD21A0121 - Sites at 4 and 5 Station Grove, Station Rod, Clondalkin, Co. Dublin 
 
The Public Realm Section has reviewed the above application and has no comments to make. 
 

Fionnuala Collins | Assistant Parks Supervisor| 

Department of Environment, Water and Climate Change| 

South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24. 

Email:fcollins@sdublincoco.ie 

01 414 9000 Ext. 3652 
 
Link to Our Privacy Statement 
 


